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Dear Neighbors and Friends:
I thought I would do a quick check-in as we get ready for the spring.

It was a relatively quiet winter here in Roslyn, just one significant snow storm and a few non-
threatening smaller ones. I think the Department of Public Works does an excellent job of getting

Village roads clear and safe.

Sam and Arturo are preparing the traffic islands at the Village entrance for their first spring
planting. It should really look great. I’m really happy we were able to get that done. We will also
be working in the downtown and the residential areas with cleanup and spring flowers.

Over the winter, the Board of Trustees heard several commercial applications for restaurants,
including T Bar and a as yet unnamed space at 1401 Old Northern Blvd.

I am also told that restoration work at the Poco Loco building will resume shortly. That building
will be a mix of residential and retail space.

We are setting aside money to rehab an alleyway on the pond side of Old Northern Blvd, so that
we can create a second attractive access to Silver Lake.

Two major residential projects are well underway, the Warner Avenue Transit Oriented
Development and the Lumber Road Waterfront District project. Both of these apartment projects
will be fine additions to our residential stock.

Finally, our next Board of Trustees meeting will be on Tuesday, March 19" at 8pm. That day is
also for local elections. We have two trustees running for office. I hope you will take the time to
come out and vote. I know it’s easy to overlook the local elections but voting is a right and a
privilege and I think it’s important to exercise that right by participating in that fundamental act.
Enough preaching from me. Hope to see you next Tuesday.




